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Fake Letter Alert - Third Parties Claiming to Have Received Endorsement from MUFG 

Bank, Ltd. 

 

Our wholly-owned subsidiary, MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad has received several inquiries 

on a letter stating that MUFG Bank Ltd., endorses a company based in Malaysia that it is 

financially able to complete a fund injection for its collaboration with another company that is 

also registered in Malaysia and the said fund is available in 14 countries. 

 

MUFG Bank, Ltd. together with MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad (“MUFG”) have reviewed the 

validity of the letter and we wish to inform the general public that the letter is fake and was 

not issued by MUFG. We also wish to inform that “Hanami Takemura”, who purportedly 

signed the fake letter is not an employee of MUFG Bank Ltd. 

 

MUFG does not take any responsibility or liability for false claims by unrelated parties, but 

we have notified the relevant regulatory authority(ies) in respect of this matter. 

 

If you have directly or indirectly received the below-mentioned letter from any person claiming 

to represent MUFG, please exercise caution and consult with relevant authorities. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries on the above:  

MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad 

Phone number +603-2034-8000 or +603-2034 8008. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

- End     -  



 

 

 


